
 

 
 
 

 March 28, 2024 
 

Hello Everyone; 
 
Our last shoot was the Blanket Shoot, hosted by Bill Grubaugh, Thank-you! 
I’d think most of you have heard about the sudden passing of Brit Smith, Centerburg 
Conservation Club President, keep prayers going out for his family. 
 
Our next shoot is on Sunday April 7th, it’ a Woodswalk Shoot, hosted by Trent 
Grove. Cost is $20 , prizes will be mostly meat, every shooter gets a prize. 
Any help setting up the range, early before the shoot would be appreciated, the 
shooting on Sundays starts at 11:00 so it’s easier to get things setup right before the 
shooting starts. 
 
We use to rebuild target racks at this shoot. Since those are gone, maybe we can 
spend a little time and clean out the sheds. We can do this before the shoot and even 
during the shoot.  
  
Sis will be collecting dues, if you haven’t paid those yet, $15.00 
 
The Pheasants Forever Kids Field Day event on April 13th. 9am to 4 pm. I’m hoping a 
few more people can help out.  Let me know if you plan to help out. The address for 
this is “Campbell’s Range, 22430 Coshocton Road, Howard, OH 43028. 
 
Hope to see you at the range! I think that’s all for this letter, hope to see you soon. 

Oh ya, I was Top gun at the Blanket Shoot, just saying       
Mark Hazel 
614-623-9955 
 

Pheasants Forever April 13th. 

Bill Moose April 13th 
Death Winds April 20th  and 21st 
Columbus Muzzleloading April 27th  and 28th 


